
  

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
16th December 2022 

 Headteacher’s Awards 
Awarded 9th December 2022 

 
Reception: The Reception Head Teacher Awards this week are going to: 

Freddie J for your fantastic behaviour this week. 
Ethan for your brilliant writing when we wrote our letters to Santa. 
Charlie for working hard and knowing your number bonds to 5! 
 

Year 1: This week the Headteacher’s awards were awarded to Mason for doing 
really well in phonics and Evie for trying really hard during our production. 

 

Year 2: Ellis – For going from a ‘I would rather not have a speaking part’, to stepping 
in at the last minute on two different occasions when people were 
absent.  He performed brilliantly and we are all so proud of his achievement. 
Mia Co – for working really hard in her maths and trying her best, even if at 
times it has been a bit challenging. 
 

Year 3: Last week's awards went to Leyton and Harley. There was a theme between 
them; perseverance. Leyton concentrated on his handwriting and 
persevered during English this week ensuring that he used his finger spacer 
to help him. Well done Leyton, your writing was lovely to read! In Maths, 
Harley persevered when he found some of the Maths tricky. He remained 
focused and concentrated on his learning, what a great attitude. Well done 
Harley! 

 

Year 4: Kezia - For fantastic enthusiasm and participation in our Science Super 
Learning Day on Friday!  She was so keen to answer lots of questions when 
we experimented and learnt lots about electricity. 
Lowen and Emmie - For brilliant recording in our Science Super Learning 
Day!  Their Knowledge Organisers were fantastic.  In particular, their 
labelled diagrams were accurate and superbly presented.   

 

Year 5: This week the Headteacher’s awards went to Charlotte and Abbigail for their 
brilliant singing efforts during our KS2 practice.  Well done to you both. 

 

Year 6: This week the Headteacher award is for the whole class!  They’ve had a week 
of SATs, a trip to Lyme Regis and rehearsal for the Christmas production! 
Wow! 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

 

YEAR 4  
91.19% 

KS1 and KS2 Performances 

KS1: Well done to all of the children who took part in the KS1 performance of ‘Bake off Bethlehem’ on Tuesday.  
 

You all sang and read your words beautifully.  Thank you to parents and carers who provided costumes 
and props.   

 
KS2:  What a show!  We would like to once again thank Roche Brass for their time on Wednesday at our KS2 

Sing-a-long at Roche Victory Hall.  We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did!   
 

Thank you to the parents and carers who were volunteered to take part in the 12 Days of Christmas – you 
performed with amazing gusto!   
 
From our sponsorship, we are able to donate £100 to the band to go towards their funds and expenses.   

 
Well done to the chocolate hamper prize winners for both events. 

 

Thank you to the following sponsors of our KS2 performance: 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lyme Regis Trip – Year 6 
 

Year 6 had a fantastic time in Lyme Regis.  They found out even more about different types of fossils 
and how they are formed.  As always, the class were really well-behaved and enjoyed their well-
deserved fish and chips. 

 

  

We all enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner on Wednesday!  The school kitchen catered for 156 pupils and 33 

members of staff! 

We love fun facts at this school and Christmas dinner day is no exception!  Cooked on Wednesday was: 18kgs 

of turkey, 400 pigs in blankets, 400 roast potatoes, 500 stuffing balls and 10kgs of sprouts!  Alongside this was 

a lot of carrots, many parsnips and litres and litres of gravy! 

Thank you once again to Mrs Whitford, Ms Wilton and Mrs Turner for such a feast!  To quote one pupil “Miss, 

I’m having such a nice time right now!” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Wellbeing 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Choir 

 

On Tuesday the Year 6 School Choir went to The Hollies to sing for the residents!  It was 

enjoyed by all! 

Cornwall Christmas Box 
 

The whole school donated food items for the Christmas Dinner boxes, and Year 5 gave their time to put them 
together. 
 

In total, we made three boxes to help families who are less fortunate. 

 

 



 

Santa Fun Run 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Snow Pictures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

Hello Everyone! 

 

Hasn’t this term been busy?!  This week 

especially you have done so many 

activities! 

 

I hope you enjoyed your cinema trip!  I 

wasn’t allowed to go but I was excited when 

you all returned on the bus! 

 

The KS1 and KS2 productions were 

phenomenal – you should be so proud of 

yourselves! 

 

Christmas dinner was fantastic – I was 

allowed some turkey; it was delicious! 

 

Your fun run was indeed fun!  I did many 

laps with you all! I even received a medal! 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas!  

 

Love Tilly x 



 
End of Term 

 
Our last day for the Christmas holidays is today.  We finish at the usual time of 

3.15pm. 
 

We return to school on TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 2023. 

 
 


